
We would like to extend the greatest welcome to our new 
massage therapist, Emily!  She has 10 years of massage 
experience and is skilled in performing deep tissue, hot stone, 
prenatal massages and more!  To schedule your first visit with 
Emily, visit www.nhwchiro.com/scheduling.  Find your gift 
certificate for your first visit enclosed! 

What’s New At Our Office?
Whether it’s been a day or a year since your last visit, a lot has changed at our 

office recently!  Here’s an overview of what’s been happening!

Our Christmas Party this year is going to be AWESOME!!! Mark 
your calendar for December 21st from 5:00p.m to 6:30p.m. Stop 
by for food, fun, and chances to win some awesome door prizes –
drawings will be held every 15 minutes! Emily will also be showing 

off her skills and offering FREE Chair Massages! Bring a friend 
and enjoy an evening of fun and relaxation at our office!

New Massage Therapist!

Second Annual Christmas Party!
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We are raffling off a series of seasonal gift baskets! Our 
current basket includes a $50. 00 Visa Gift Card, a 
beautiful rug, two Yankee Candles, and other goodies, 
valued at over $100.00! To enter, simply write a Google 
review about your experience at our office! We will then 
enter you into our drawing to win this basket as well as 
the next two for the Spring and Summer of 2018!! The 
winner for our current basket will be announced on 
Facebook Live on December 22, 2017! 

New Gift Basket!



What’s New At Our Office?
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Thankfully, we did not suffer much damage during the 
hurricane season, and we hope that you and your 
loved ones remained safe as well.   However, Irma did 
decide that our banner needed to go! The good news is 
that we now have a REAL sign!  Better late than never!

New Sign!

We would like to thank you for choosing us and helping us to continue to serve our 
wonderful community.  We strive to provide the best services possible to make you 
feel comfortable, healthy, and happy.  If you have any questions or suggestions on 
what we can do to better serve you, please contact us via phone (386-872-7167) or 
email (admin@nhwchiro.com) and let us know.  We are committed to being the 
benchmark of excellence in healthcare for you and your family!

Thanks for Trusting Us With Your Health!

New Care Plans!
We are always looking to transform the services we deliver to 
you and we work hard to make sure that taking care of your 
health is affordable.  We’re happy to announce that, in 
celebration of the upcoming New Year, we are offering the 
following pre-paid care plans as an option for financing your 
treatments! Get up to 3 visits free when you pay for your visits 
upfront! 

OUR POLICY: THE PATIENT AND ANY OTHER PERSON RESPONSIBLE FOR PAYMENT HAS A RIGHT TO REFUSE TO PAY, CANCEL PAYMENT, OR 
BE REIMBURSED FOR PAYMENT FOR ANY OTHER SERVICE, EXAMINATION, OR TREATMENT THAT IS PERFORMED AS A RESULT OF AND 
WITHIN 72 HOURS OF RESPONDING TO THE ADVERTISEMENT FOR THE FREE, DISCOUNTED FEE, OR REDUCED FEE SERVICE, EXAMINATION, 
OR TREATMENT.  Discounts listed herein are valid for full priced services only and may not be combined with any other offer or discount. 

Plan Details

Basic Care Plan Buy 4 adjustments, get 1 free! 

Premium Care Plan Buy 7 adjustments, get 3 free! 


